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The Township of North Frontenac held a Council Meeting on October 13, 2017 and is requesting support for 
the below resolution: 

Moved by Councillor Inglis, Seconded by Councillor Hermer #470-17 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council is concerned with the negative impacts of Bill 148, including potential increase of 
costs on Volunteer Fire Departments; 
AND THAT Council instructs the Clerk to circulate a copy of this Resolution to all other municipalities in Ontario 
requesting their support; AMO and Randy Hillier MPP. 
Carried 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Tara Mieske, Clerk/Planning Manager 
www.clerkplanning@northfrontenac.ca. 

Thank you, 
Sonia 

Sonia :M.c.£:uci.ie 
Administrative Assistant to the Fire Chief, Clerk/Planning Manager, and to Assist with the CLSP 
Township of North Frontenac 

6648 Road 506, Plevna, ON, KOH 2MO 

1-800-234-3953 or 613-479-2231 Ext. 239 

officesupport@northfrontenac.ca 
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